
Timboon July 5th 10:45 am  July 11th 6:00 pm        July 19th 10.45 am  

Leaders  P Nicholson J Dwyer  

Welcome M Van Nieuwkerk P Haugh K Currell 

Statue D Moloney & M Moloney B Maslin G & A Vogels 

Reader N. McKinnon P Steen A Vogels 

P.O.F. A Vogels C Marr E O’Connor 

Gifts K Currell & B Maslin  P Steen A McMeel 

M of C  C Bullen & T O’ Connor E O’Connor P Martin J McInerney 

1st Reading Ezek 2:2-5 Am 7:12-15 Jer 23: 1-6 

2nd Reading 2 Cor 12:7-10 Eph 1:3-14 Eph 2: 13-18 

Gospel Mk 6:1-6 Mk 6:7-13 Mk 6: 30-34  

Church   Cleaning     M. A. Pender, C. Bullen,     

B. Moloney 

M. A. Pender, C. Bullen,     

B. Moloney 

M. A. Pender, C. Bullen,     

B. Moloney 

Bulletin Roster A. McMeel & C. Marr A. McMeel & C. Marr A. McMeel & C. Marr 

St  Joseph’s  Parish Timboon  

31 Hamilton St, PO Box 62, Timboon 3268  

Ph:  5598 3193  Mobile: 0439 145 805  Fax: 5598 3681  

St. Andrew’s Simpson 

E-mail: timboon@ballarat.catholic.org.au  

Supervising Priest: Fr. Lawrie O’Toole     

Visiting Priest: Fr Dan Arundell   

The Parish of Timboon  is a Parish with a 

Supervised Community Leadership. 

The Parish Leadership Team coordinates  

parish life and lay pastoral ministry  

supported by the Supervising Priest  and  the Visiting Priest.  

Parish Leadership Team: 

Moderator: Jean McMeel 

Members: Marlene  van Nieuwkerk, Katrina Currell,               

Gerard Vogels, Charles Martin and Pat Nicholson. 

Parish Secretary: George Swierczek                

Our sick: Bailey Delaney, Kade Ryan, Colleen Lewis, Ann Dodd, Pat Gaut,  

Terry McMeel, Tom Delaney, Marlene van Nieuwkerk  

July Anniversaries: Jayne McMeel, Gaye Arnold, Louis Reinen, Peter Reinen 

Mass and Assembly of Word and Communion at St Andrew’s Simpson 9:00 a.m. Sundays.  

Victims of Sexual Abuse 

Some small cards with appropriate 

information and contact numbers are 

available in the foyers of the churches. 

2015 eConference—Religion: Catalyst for 

Violence or Peace?                                           

On the 23rd June, 10 people participated in 

the eConference in the presbytery, and 

reports have been very positive. An archive 

version will be available for the next fortnight 

for viewing or you may like to buy the DVD 

version for $29.95, post-free.  Please phone 

02 9847 0578 for enquiries.                                         

Launch of the New Diocesan Website. Visit 

www.ballarat.catholic.org.au and check it out. 

Looking Forward in 2015: The Looking 

Forward process is continuing in 2015. The 

new Looking Forward gatherings will be 

workshop-style and members of Parish 

Pastoral Councils and Leadership teams are 

particularly invited.   

A session will be held at Colac on July 

19th beginning with Mass celebrated by 

Bishop Bird  11am followed by welcome, 

lunch and workshops.  

Another session will be held in East 

Warrnambool Parish on August 9th.  

Project Compassion: $935.55 was collected 

this year. Thank you all for your contributions 

to this very worthwhile project . 

Sea Sunday 12th July: “The Stella Maris 

Global Family”. The Apostleship of the Sea 

is the Catholic Church’s  evangelisation 

response to both male and female seafarers 

working on vessels throughout the world—

seafarers are also part of our global parish. 

Please support the appeal on Sea Sunday. 

Care for our Common Home : In Laudato si’, Pope Francis calls 
on all Catholic institutions to care for our common home, with a 
particular focus on environmental education. He says: 

All Christian communities have an important role to play in 

ecological education. It is my hope that our seminaries and houses 

of formation will provide an education in responsible simplicity of 

life, in grateful contemplation of God’s world, and in concern for the 

needs of the poor and the protection of the environment. Because the stakes are so high, we 

need institutions empowered to impose penalties for damage inflicted on the environment. But 

we also need the personal qualities of self-control and willingness to learn from one 

another. (214) 

Annual collection for the Pope. Through 

this collection today, we have the 

opportunity to support the Pope’s 

Pastoral Care for people around the 

world.  

Thanks:  The parish has been successful in 

getting a diocesan grant to purchase a laptop 

and a projector to show hymns and parts of 

the Mass. Many thanks to Pat Nicholson for 

successfully applying for this grant.  

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=dove+catholic+symbol&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=yVGMj_p0W2TlzM&tbnid=6G6QzO1Yl4EDeM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fhubpages.com%2Fhub%2Fcatholic-symbols&ei=KwF6Ub_TOcy5iAf284CIDg&bvm=bv.45645796,d.cGE&psig=A
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=graphics+environment&view=detailv2&&&id=0C75405E85B2939B1FC6D9B81B57558613C7C837&selectedIndex=140&ccid=L06T%2fpMT&simid=608030218551299278&thid=JN.MoRKWte1CfysiFvNvT6qxA

